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PARTNERSHIP - RESPONSIBILITY - EXCELLENCE - OPPORTUNITY 

 
Dear Parent/Carer         13 January 2020 

  

  
Year 5 Skipping Festival 
  

Your child will participate in a Skipping Festival at Ashington Leisure Centre on Wednesday 22 January 2020. 
  
The pupils will leave Central Upper site at 1.00pm and return to school at 3.00pm.  We will be walking to and from 
the Leisure Centre.  
  
Pupils will need to come to school in their full PE kits and bring a water bottle and outdoor coat for walking. 
  
Swimming lesson will be postponed for this week only. 

   
Yours sincerely 

   
Year 5 teachers 

  
___________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
PLEASE RETURN TO THE OFFICE, UPPER SITE, BY FRIDAY 17 JANUARY. 

 
 
Name of child ………………………………..…………………………………………………………….     Class ……………………………………. 
 
I acknowledge that my child is taking part in the Skipping Festival at Ashington Leisure Centre on Tuesday  
22 January 2020. 
 

 
Signed …………………………………………………………………………Print Name  ………………………………………………………………. 
 
 
Contact Number:…………………………………………………………. 

 


